
Finally, in recognition of the important role played by volunteers as a bridge to the 
community at large, we recommend that the names of volunteers be included in the annual 
report. For example, the former National Museums of Canada Corporation listed the 
names of its volunteers and donors in its annual report. This practice is so worthwhile that it 
should be adopted by all cultural agencies.

Recommendation 17

That the Board of Trustees of the National Arts Centre provide a list of its 
volunteers and donors in its annual report and look for other ways to publicly 
recognize them on an annual basis.
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